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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/08/2019  18:14:162019/3761/P AMEND Sarah Kiernan Too many dwellings planned resulting in over density of housing. Far too few affordable homes. Developments 

of new private housing are un wanted and do not sell - see college lane development and four new flats on 

Dartmouth park hill

The mission hall should be kept for community use. Not destroyed
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